

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Troy Kolb, Director of Special Education

DATE: May 30, 2023

RE: June Board Item: Shortened School Day/Week

The following information summarizes a student case for which parents have requested a modified attendance schedule for their student with disabilities. The student is identified by number in order to maintain confidentiality. There is documentation of medical necessity for the modified schedule, and the modified schedule has been recommended for approval by the Admissions and Release Committees (ARC). Full documentation is on file in the office of Director of Special Education.

2324 30

This student is being treated by their physician for multiple chronic and acute health issues, including a history of a right hemispherectomy for seizure control and Cerebral Palsy. A medical statement recommending a shortened school day schedule was presented and approved by the ARC, to take effect at the beginning of the 23-24 school year. The accommodate schedule will be reviewed on or before the student's next IEP annual review date of 4/23/24.